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ACCA, a federation of 60 state and local affiliated organizations, is the leading trade association representing the business, 
educational, and policy interests of the nation’s heating, air conditioning, ventilation and refrigeration contractors. ACCA represents 
over 9,000 small businesses nationwide through its federation of affiliates.
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President’s Message

SEPTEMBER 2013

Al Trudil

Grow Your Business Through
Email &          

Social Media!

A Special Membership 
L u n c h e o n

The Greater New York Chapter Presents

DILETTOS Restaurant

A dynamic discussion by Craig E. Yaris, of Social Ribbit (formerly EsquireTech 
Solutions) a Social Media Strategy, Marketing and Education firm. 

Learn to put this powerful, inexpensive marketing tool to work for you.

This is a Member Luncheon Meeting 
Wednesday, September 4th, 2013

12 Noon to 2 PM

1500 Jericho Tpke at Glen Cove Road, Westbury, NY
(formerly Papa Razzi)

Well, summer is 
coming to an 

end and boy was it a 
hot humid start (which was good for 
business) and a cool end.  

ACCA NY held its 35th Annual 
Golf Outing at the Hamlet in 
Commack and the committee outdid 
themselves as always.  A great time 
was had by all.  The day started out 
a little wet but cleared up in time for 
tee off.  Everyone was eager to get 
out there on the course after having 
a great breakfast.  The cocktail hour 
and dinner were outstanding. After 
dinner was an Auction with many 
wonderful prizes – 50” TV, iPAD 
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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE Continued from page 1

Greater New York Contractors’ News is printed monthly by the Greater New York Chapter of ACCA. 
Questions should be directed to the appropriate director or committee member for assistance. 
While this newsletter is designed to provide accurate and authoritative information on the subjects 
covered, the Association is not engaged in rendering legal, accounting, or other professional or 

Advisory Council
Robert Berger (retired)

Mark Bedson, Brinco Mechanical Services – 516-378-2277
Thomas Cleary (retired)

Anthony Cutaia, Air Ideal – 516-873-3100
John J. Fanneron, BP Air Conditioning Corp. – 718-383-2100

Michael Gelber, Stan Gelber & Sons – 516-538-0040
Gene Klochkoff, Cascade Water Services – 516-932-3030

Lauren Larsen, Power Cooling – 718-784-1300
Michael O’Rourke, BCC Best Climate Control – 631-218-8022

Brandon Stone, All Weather Temperature Control - 631-842-8777
James Stone, All Weather Temperature Control – 631-842-8777

Brian Svedberg, BCC Best Climate Control – 516-981-1008

Committees

technical advice. Accordingly, the Association cannot warrant the accuracy of the information 
contained in this newsletter and disclaims any and all liability which may result from publication 
of or reliance on the information provided herein. If legal advice or other expert assistance or 
advice is required, the services of a competent, professional person should be sought.

Officers
President

Al Trudil, Almore Corporation – 631-345-6050
Treasurer

Marc Soffler, Dynaire Corp - 516-248-9320
Secretary

Brian Aull, Atlantic Contracting & Specialties Corp. - 631-563-6510
Past-President

Mike Newman, Standard Refrigerator - 718-937-0490
Executive Director

John F. DeLillo, 516-922-5832

Directors
Steve Bergman, Twinco Supply Corporation - 631-547-1100
Roy Bernheimer, Cascade Water Services - 516-932-3030
Anthony N. Carbone, Systematic Control - 516-482-1374

James Carlson, Michael James Industries (MJI) - 631-231-3434 
Ken Ellert, Comfort Tech Mechanical - 718-932-2444

Jimmy Moyen First Choice Mechanical Inc. - 718-454-4101
Ron Nathan, County Fair A/C Corp. - 516-997-5656

John Ottaviano, Air Ideal - 516-873-3100
Dyami Plotke, Roof Services - 631-666-3232
Harvey Stoller, Airdex – 718-646-7200

ACCA Greater NY Chapter

Advertising/Newsletter
Anthony Carbone

Donald Gumbrecht & Co.
Baseball Outing

Scott Berger                            
Nick Terran

Casino Night
Jim Carlson

Golf Outing
Ken Ellert

Holiday Party
Anthony Carbone

Membership
Ron Nathan

Political Action
Anthony Carbone

Scholarship
John Ottaviano  

Trade Show
Rich Staiano

Steve Bergman
Web Page

Roy Bernheimer

Policy Development * Training * Employee Handbooks * Affirmative Action Plans
OFCCP Audits * Labor Strategies & Solutions * Compliance * HR Vulnerability Reviews

Union Avoidance * Arbitration * NLRB Hearings * Recruiting & Placement
Compensation * Job Descriptions * Performance Management

HR Outsourcing * HR On-Site Mentoring * HR Help Desk

Partnering with ACCA 
for Comprehensive Human Resource Solutions

www.pmpHR.com     abpearl@pmpHR.com
516-921-3400

The Officers, Directors and members of the Greater 
New York Chapter express sincere condolences to 
the families, friends and coworkers of both Dan and 
Edward.

Recent Passings

Dan Berkowitz
Dan Berkowitz, founder and president of Chemical 
Specifics, Inc (CSI) of Maspeth, NY passed away in 
July after a long illness. He is survived by his wife 
Anna, daughter Erica, and son Rick.

Edward J. Franz
Edward J. Franz, Account Executive of the Long 
Island Systems Branch of Johnson Controls passed 
away suddenly in May in a single vehicle auto 
accident. He was 29 years old. Edward is survived 
by his parents, Edward H. and Joan Franz, and 
his sister, Theresa.

Mini, golf clubs.  I wonder what the golf committee has 
planned for next year to “out do this one”.  I would like 
to thank all the volunteers and sponsors who helped make 
this event so successful.  This year we were able to give 
the Make –A-Wish Foundation a check for $2000.00 due 
to our support from our members, thank you.  

Our September meeting is in a different location, 
DiLettos Restaurant in Westbury.  Please also note that 
this meeting will be during the day, from 12pm-2pm.  
Craig E Yaris will be speaking on “Growing Your Business 
with E-mail and Social Media”.  Hope to see you there. 
					     — Al Trudil
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Editor’s Notes by Anthony N. Carbone

Interesting how times change. We are now in a cyclical 
bull market where some predict the DOW will blast through 
20,000. What a change we are witnessing now. 

Many HVAC contractors are seeing an upswing in 
business and funds are flowing through companies. Repairs 
are being made on pre-existing equipment and with corporate 
profits flowing, much of the revenue is seeping back into 
the economy to handle much needed repairs and outright 
replacements.  Why pay tax on corporate profits when 
reinvesting in the infrastructure of many companies are 
long overdue?

The availability of new employees with talent is waning; 
as HVAC companies get busy, they are rewarding the talented 
employees to maintain their ability to go to market and get 

the job done. If the business is out there, the next question is 
how to get it all done with the best work force. 

Some use the expression, “A rising tide lifts all boats” 
but, some are still wary of what if they load up on labor and 
the economy is only having a spike. The past recession has 
made many captains of  industries cautious on how much 
overhead to take on. These are changing times with a new 
economy of scale to examine. 

We, at the Metro New York ACCA, have carefully chosen 
programs that make sense to all business owners. We hope 
you join us as we get back into session and bring great ideas 
to our membership. Your participation, with ACCA can make 
a big difference in your bottom line. 

Our next meeting regarding social media is one you 
cannot miss. Come hear how your clients are listening and 
talking about you.  — Anthony N. Carbone

JOHNSTONE SUPPLY
NATIONAL SUPPLIER TO THE SERVICE INDUSTRY

DREW GARDA

PHONE	 718-545-4896
FAX        	 718-274-4972

27-01 BROOKLYN QUEENS
EXPRESSWAY WEST

WOODSIDE, NY  11377

• HEATING & AIR CONDITIONING PARTS • MOTORS
• RANGE, REFRIGERATION & LAUNDRY PARTS
• TOOLS & INSTRUMENTS • SHOP & SAFETY EQUIPMENT
• PUMPS • ELECTRICAL EQUIPMENT & SUPPLIES 

JOHNSTONE ®
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THANKS TO THESE GREAT 
SPONSORS 

ABCO Refrigeration Supply Corp.
Airdex, Inc.

Amerisc A Division Of USI
Cascade Water Services
Chemical Specifics, Inc.

Copeland
Mitsubishi Electric

Emerson Climate Technologies
Luxaire
Dupont

LIPA Trade Ally
John F. Delillo, CPA

ACCA/ABCO NIGHT OUT WITH THE METS
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Hole Sponsors
ABCO Refrigeration Supply 
Amerisc, a division of USI. 

  B&F/Johnstone Supply 
Chemical Specifics,

 National Compressor Exchange 
Twinco Supply Co.,

RGF Environmental Group, Inc 
Ultimate Power, Inc.

Tee Sponsors
ABCO Refrigeration Supply, Amerisc, a division of USI. 

B&F/Johnstone Supply 
Cascade Water Services 

LIPA 
National Compressor Exchange 

PJ Mechanical Service 
Portnoy, Messinger, Pearl & Assoc.

Sid Harvey Industries, Inc.
 Twinco Supply Co. 

United Refrigeration, Wales Darby, Inc. 
Zisholtz & Zisholtz

*Gifts
ABCO Refrigeration Supply Corp.

B&F/Johnstone Supply
Cascade Water Services
Carrier Enterprises, Inc.

35th ANNUAL
2013 ACCA GOLF OUTING 

SPONSORS AND GIFTS*
THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTRIBUTIONS

ABCO Refrigeration Supply Corp. (Driving Range)
Amerisc, a division of USI (Pitch-Off)

Sid Harvey Industries, Inc. (Golf Towels)
B&F/Johnstone Supply (Hats)
Lennox Industries (Trophies)

Twinco Supply Co. (Beverage Cart Sponsor)
LIPA   (Breakfast Sponsor)

National Compressor (Lunch Sponsor)
Atlantic Contracting & Specialties, LLC (Dinner Sponsor)

35th ACCA GOLF OUTING
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By Kelly Hiner, Enterprise Fleet Management

Kelly Hiner is Group Sales Manager for Enterprise Fleet 
Management in New York and can be contacted at 973-709-
2499.  Visit the company’s web site at www.enterprisefleet.com 
or call toll free 1-877-23-FLEET.  •

Maintenance Musts: 
       Stop! Look! Listen!  

NEWBRIDGE 
COVERAGE CORP.

We’re your bridge to cost effective
	    insurance management

g Home Builders Insurance Program
g Remodelers Insurance Program
g  Trade Contractors Insurance Program

Contact: Anthony Capone, CIC, John Glanzman, CIC, Jim Murphy, CIC
Joseph Teixeira or Edward C. Palace

1666 Newbridge Rd
N. Bellmore, NY  11710
Phone (516) 781-9000

Fax (516) 781-9172

236 Main St.
Center Moriches, NY  11934

Phone (631) 325-1972
Fax (631) 325-9065

http://wwwnewbridgecoverage.com

Businesses that have a fleet of vehicles need to teach 
their drivers to stop, look and listen when it comes to proper 
maintenance and minimal repair expenses.  That’s because 
over the last few years there has been a major shift away 
from generalizing the recommended service intervals for all 
vehicles to having very specific service schedules from every 
manufacturer for each make and model. Failing to adhere to 
specific guidelines established by the manufacturer may prevent 
repairs from being covered by warranty.

Among the most significant changes, many manufacturers 
have extended their recommended oil change intervals. 
Furthermore, some have even transitioned to intelligent oil life 
monitoring systems that calculate the oil change interval based 
on specific vehicle driving conditions. Extended oil change 
intervals mean drivers must take more personal responsibility 
for regularly checking the engine oil level when refueling.  
Maintaining proper fluid levels can ensure optimum operating 
efficiency and maximum longevity of the vehicle, in addition 
to keeping the manufacturer’s warranty in effect. 

Ignoring required maintenance can be very expensive. 
Instead of spending $50 for an oil change that requires minimal 

driver downtime, a business could end up paying thousands 
of dollars to repair a catastrophic engine failure for a vehicle 
that has a voided warranty and will be out of service for an 
extended period of time.  

While less frequent oil changes are good for driver 
productivity and the environment, there may be little to no 
cost savings because of the added cost of more advanced fluids 
required to meet manufacturer specifications and/or other 
required services that still need to be performed according to 
the maintenance schedule.  

Some service interval guidelines are based on how a vehicle 
is used, particularly for vehicles that spend a considerable 
amount of time idling.  The EPA suggests that one hour of idle 
time is equivalent to 30 miles of driving, which means engine 
hours must be considered when determining service intervals 
for these vehicles.

With these and other changes, it is more important than ever 
for drivers to strictly adhere to the manufacturer-recommended 
service intervals that are explained in the vehicle’s owner’s 
manual. It is equally important to pay close attention to 
maintenance indicator lights on the dashboard, especially those 
that light up when the vehicle is in “park” with the engine 
running.  Drivers should know that amber lights function as 
service reminders and red lights indicate system failures that 
require immediate action.

In addition, drivers need to stop, look and listen whenever 
they notice any type of change in their vehicle’s performance.  
It is much more cost efficient to take a vehicle into a repair 
shop when a driver first hears a brake squeal than to wait for 
the brake pads to wear out, resulting in the need for rotor 
machining or replacing.

Besides helping to control total fleet spend during the 
lifecycle of a vehicle; proper maintenance can also positively 
affect the amount of retained equity at the time of sale.  
Disciplined maintenance, quality repairs, and valid warranties 
all impact resale value at the end of the vehicle’s life cycle. 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS
New Contractor Members  New Associate Members

Marplat HVAC
David Mann

298 Montrose Avenue
Westbury, NY 11590
phone 516-333-9292

fax 516-333-9446
dmann@marplat.com

United Refrigeration
Eddie Ruff

271 Broadway
Garden City Park, NY 11040

phone 516-248-4100
fax 516-248-9766

eruff@uri.com

Michael Genovese
19 Donald Street

Eastport, NY 11941 
phone 631-846-1513

glpgroupinc@yahoo.com

Dan Kartzman
1375 Akron Street

Copiague, NY 11726
phone 631-647-4701 

dan.kartzman@tepowersmith.com
glpgroupinc@yahoo.com

GLP Group Plumbing 
Heating & Air

Powersmith Home Energy 
Solutions
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People & The Workplace
By Alan B. Pearl,
Portnoy, Messinger, Pearl & Associates, Inc., Syosset, NY
516-921-3400, Fax 516-921-6774 e-mail: ABPearl@pmpHR.
com, Website: www.pmpHR.com

We Want You!
Join a Committee!

Call John DeLillo at 516-922-5832

The Equal Employment Opportunity Commission, or EEOC, 
the federal agency tasked with enforcing federal anti discrimination 
laws, initiated lawsuits against two major Companies.  The EEOC 
charges that these two companies, Dollar General Corp – the 
largest small-box discount retailer in the United States, and the 
U.S. unit of BMW, violated Title VII of the Civil Rights Act 
by discriminating against black job applicants and employees 
by subjecting them to onerous criminal background checks.  
Title VII makes it illegal for employers to discriminate against 
employees or job applicants on the basis of race, color, sex, religion 
or national origin.  Employers are liable under Title VII even if 
the discrimination is unintentional but has the effect of being 
discriminatory.  Here, the EEOC contends that a strict criminal 
background policy tends to discriminate against blacks, who are 
convicted of crimes more often than whites.

For example, the EEOC allegations against BMW were 
the result of their conducting of criminal background checks 
on all the employees currently working at the warehouse; some 
of whom had been employed there for more than a decade.  It 
was the company’s policy not to employ anyone with a criminal 
record within the past seven years.  All employees at the facility 
who had a criminal record within this period were immediately 
fired.  Blacks made up 55% of the employees at the warehouse, 
yet 70 out of the 88 of the workers fired were black.   The EEOC 
claims that the BMW policy is a “blanket exclusion without any 
regard for the nature and gravity of the crimes.”  

The EEOC has recently taken a hard stance on so called 
discriminatory background checks.  Their position is a 
controversial one, numerous state attorney generals have opposed 
the EEOC’s actions in this matter and have asked the agency to 
discontinue their case against these companies.  More than 92% 
of employers use criminal background checks when hiring new 
employees.  Such checks can be essential to ensure the safety of 
your employees and customers, as well as to your bottom line.   
The EEOC is not claiming that all criminal background checks 
are discriminatory, only where they cannot be justified with a bona 
fide business reason.  They recommend that employers consider 
the crime, its relation to the applicant’s potential job, and how 
much time that has passed since the conviction.  

If you have any additional questions or concerns regarding your 
criminal background check policy please feel free to contact me.   

New York City Passes Unemployment 
Discrimination Law

In an effort to alleviate the stubborn problem of long term 
unemployment which has been plaguing New York City since the 
start of the Great Recession, the City has passed a law prohibiting 
“unemployment discrimination.”  The new law amends the 
New York City Human Rights Law to protect the chronically 
unemployed from discriminatory hiring.  The new law forbids 
employers from basing an employment decision with regard to 
hiring, compensation, or the terms conditions or privileges of 
employment on an applicant status as unemployed.  In addition 
the law prohibits employment advertisements or classifieds that 
require current employment as a job qualification.  The law 
applies to businesses which employ four or more individuals, 
both as employees and independent contractors.  Penalties include 
compensatory and punitive damages, as well as attorney’s fees.       

If an employer is found to have violated the act, they must 
show that the policy was based on a substantially job related 
qualification or that it does not contribute to the discriminatory 
action.  In addition, the law carves out a number of exceptions.  
For example, employers are permitted to consider an applicant’s 
unemployment where there is a substantially job related reason 
for doing so.  They may also inquire into the circumstances 
surrounding why the applicant left their former position, and set 
compensation and benefit levels based on an applicant’s actual 
experience.  

Employers who hire employees for positions in New York City 
should review their policies regarding hiring, job advertisements, 
and job applicants immediately so as to be in compliance with 
this new law.  If you need any assistance with regards to this 
or any other employment related matters please contact me at 
Abpearl@pmpHR.com or (516) 921-3400.  Similarly, if you send 
me the table of contents of your employment handbook, I’ll let 
you know if any major topics are missing or need revisions. • 

		

Federal Agency Says 
Criminal Background Checks 
Discriminatory  

John P. Hanley
Northeast Regional Manager - Channel Development

jhanley@hvac.mea.com | www.mehvac.com

Direct: 973.256.3690 | Mobile: 973.951.5105 | Fax: 973.256.3691

10 Zendzian Ave. | Woodland Park, NJ 07424
facebook.com/mehvac | twitter.com/mitsubishihvac | youtube.com/mitsubishihvac

ACCA Directors at Work at a Recent Board Meeting

For More Information Contact Frank Ruggiero 516-384-0845

Board members enjoy the prestige of serving an industry and knowing what is happening. 
Are You That Good? Contact John DeLillo (516-922-5832) or any ACCA Board Member.



PAGE 15 PAGE 14 GREATER NEW YORK CONTRACTOR NEWS SEPTEMBER 2013   GREATER NEW YORK CONTRACTOR NEWSSEPTEMBER 2013

Statement From 
Stuart S. Zisholtz, Esq.

Stuart S. Zisholtz is a partner in the law firm of Zisholtz & 
Zisholtz, Mineola, New York, a general practice firm special-
izing in Construction Law and Mechanic’s Liens. He is also a 
member of the Greater New York Chapter, ACCA. He can be 
reached at 516-741-2200. •

Recently, I was contacted by a perspective client who 
performed work directly for an owner in New York.

The contract between the owner and the contractor 
contained a specific completion  date. During construction,  
however, the contractor was delayed various times due to 
changes in the work requested by the owner.  The contrac-
tor requested an extension of time from the owner which the 
owner refused to grant.  As the completion  date approached, 
the owner demanded  that the project be completed  on time 
or cost over run charges would be back-charged against the 
contractor.

As such, the contractor was required to perform the work 
in a shorter period of time than the time extension would have 
granted him and he incurred additional costs and expenses 
due to the acceleration.  These costs included additional 
workers, overtime, etc.

Now, after the project was completed and approved by 
the owner, the contractor was seeking the additional costs 
associated  with the acceleration.

The question is - Can the contractor who performed the 
work and completed  the project recover the additional costs 

associated with the work even though those additional costs 
were not signed and approved by the owner?

The general answer to that question is yes.  A contractor 
can recover from an owner the additional costs associated 
with accelerating the work by showing that the contractor 
was ordered to accelerate and the owner refused to grant ad-
ditional time, any delays in not meeting the completion date 
were excusable and that the Contractor did, in fact, incur 
additional  costs.

In some instances, the contractor may have to prove that 
he was specifically  ordered, directly or indirectly, to acceler-
ate.   What constitutes an order to accelerate usually depends  
upon the facts and circumstances  of each case.

Never let your lien time run out.
For a free copy of a pamphlet pertaining to Mechanic’s 

Liens and Payment Bond Claims,  kindly contact me or the 
Association.
Disclaimer- the foregoing statement is for general  information and is not 
intended  nor should it be construed or applied  to specific instances or 
specific cases for which the reader  is directed  to consult his/her  private  
legal advisor.

Recovering Added Costs

8334 23rd Avenue
East Elmhurst, NY 11376
718-458-7920
www.enterprise.com/fleets

Kevin Hughes
Area Sales Manager

Paul Bambinelli
Account Executive

718-458-7920, ext. 303
paul.m.bambinelli@erac.com

Cocktails & hors d’oeuvres
at Burton & Doyle Steakhouse
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123 South Street, SUITE 112
Oyster Bay, NY  11771

ACCOUNTING
TAX & BOOKKEEPING SERVICES

 BUSINESS VALUATIONS

Specializing In The 
HVAC Industry

Certified 
Quickbooks Proadvisor

JOHN F. DELILLO
Certified Public Accountant

www.johndelillocpa.com
Email: john@johndelillocpa.com

Tel: (516) 922-2102  •  Fax: (516) 922-1414


